
From: Colgan, Denis
To: Ollerenshaw, Mark
Cc: Mccrory, Daniel
Subject: RE: SMD/2017/0358 - The Spond Farm, Alton
Date: 20 July 2017 15:44:44

Hello Mark,
 
Our standard separation distances for manure/slurry storage is 50m to allow odour/insect
dispersal. The proposed development is sufficient distance from the nearest neighbouring
properties. The Environmental Health section has no objection to the proposed development.
 
If you wish to discuss please don’t hesitate to contact me on the number listed below.
 
Thank You,
 
Denis,
 
Mr Denis Colgan
Pollution Officer (Specialist)
Environmental Health
Staffordshire Moorlands District Council / High Peak Borough Council
01538 395400 ext 4404 or 07713189069
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